
 

 

Buzzy Bees 2 November Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents, 

In the month of November we will continue to practice our Core Values of Respect and 
Hospitality. We will be learning about the Day of the Dead, Family, Giving Thanks, the oval and 
diamond shape, colors green and purple, letters C, A, & D, and numbers 5, 6, & 7. In Geography 
we will be traveling to the United Kingdom! Lastly, in Religion we will learn about helping 
others, God’s creation, and being thankful. 

A few reminders, on Friday, November 10th, we will be closed for Veteran’s Day. On Thursday, 
the 16th, we will have our class Thanksgiving party. Thank you in advance for any donations to 
our class celebrations, it is greatly appreciated. Please save your receipts for service hours 
earned. On Friday, November 17th, the children will be jogging/walking around the upper field 
in our annual Turkey Trot. All Buzzy Bees will receive a 2023 Turkey Trot t-shirt for participating. 
Please have your child wear comfortable clothing and athletic shoes. 

As we finish out the month of November, we are left with warm feelings of gratitude and 
thanks, and the blessing of spending time with our families. 

*Kindness Gotcha for the month of October: Thank you Krish for being willing to help a friend 
when needed. Thank you Krish! 

Blessings and Happy Thanksgiving! 

Ms. Fitts 

Important Dates to Remember: 

11/1 HALF DAY; close at noon                                                       11/3 Fall Festival; HALF DAY; close at noon 

11/10 Veterans Day/NO SCHOOL                                                 11/20-11/24 Thanksgiving Break/NO SCHOOL 

11/27 Classes RESUME/Toy Drive begins (Toys for Tots)                                                                                                                             

                                                                    


